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VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUANCE 
 
The following public hearing before the Planning and Zoning 
Commission, scheduled to be held in the Village Board Room, 2200 
Harnish Drive on Monday, June 12, 2017 7:30 pm, has been continued 
to allow the developer time to refine development plans: 

 
 

CASE 2017-06 RIVER BLUFF ESTATES 
TRANSFORMATION BUILDERS 

 
ZONING HEARING CONTINUED TO JULY 10, 2017 7:30PM 

BEFORE THE  
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 


